
 

PLEASE JOIN US! 

Upcoming First Nations, Métis and Inuit 

Community Evening 

for parents of the  

St. Clair Catholic District School Board 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 28, 2015 

5:30 p.m.– 7 pm 

LOCATION:  Walpole Island Elementary School Library 

ADDRESS:  521 Tecumseh Road, Walpole Island First Nation 

 

A light dinner will be served.  Please let us know if you 

are able to attend. 

 

For more information contact 

Caroline Van Roestel-Seward at 

caroline.vanroestelseward@sccdsb.net 

Or phone 519-627-6762 ext.10315 
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